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I am Dóra Csiszár 1st year international, International Business Administration student. In October of the 

year 2021 I had the chance to attend a panel meeting of the faculty. I think it is wonderful how the 

experiences and voices of students are heard. I feel like teachers are interested in and take into 

consideration our opinions on multiple subjects. Thus, I started being active in multiple organizations. 

Currently I’m involved in H.V.Ockham and Stress in multiple committees and work as a student assistant 

in the organization of panel meetings. 

As a student and as a member of this university I believe it is important to maintain, and if possible improve 

the quality and effectiveness of learning, teaching, and studying in BMS. I love to take part in this process 

in any ways possible. Collectively with UReka I hope to give useful insights, comments, and observations 

to help the process move in a positive direction for all parties.  

  


